From: I
Sent: 13 May 2021 11:49

To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Licence Objection WK/202109006

My address is

The Chantry
34 high street
Warminster
Wiltshire
Bal2 9af

Do you need anything further to register my objection
Regards G Rattray

> 0n 13 May 2021, at 11:38, PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>
wrote:

>

> Good morning Mr Rattray

>

> Thank you for your email.

>

> Unfortunately, we are unable to accept your representation because of the following information
is missing from your email.

>

> Please see the "How to make a representation” below:

>

> Representations must be made clearly in writing stating the reasons for objection:

>*  They must relate to at least one of the four licensing objectives

>* It must be specific to the premises and the application

>* It mustinclude your name and address

>* Inrelation to Licence variations it must only relate to the variation and not the existing licence
>* It must be submitted within the legal consultation period (this will be printed on the blue
notices outside the premises and can also be found on our website)

>

> |t is important that you provide as much evidence as possible when submitting your
representation. Evidence is what you can demonstrate to be the case, not simply what you fear
might happen.

>

> Full details are available on our website New premises licence

> applications - Wiltshire Council

>

> Kind regards

> Vikki

>

>

>
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> Mrs Vikki Bilella

> Public Protection Officer -Technical Support Public Protection
> Services

>

> Tel: 01249 706555

> Email: publicprotectionnorth@wiltshire.gov.uk

> Web:

> From: Gary Rattray <}
> Sent: 13 May 2021 11:32

> To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>

> Subject: Licence Objection

>

>

> | would like to make an objection to an application to vary the

> licence for the Prestbury Sports bar in the close Warminster

>

> They wish to use the car park for live music This has happened during lockdown and was very loud
and disturbing initially, a neighbour had it reduced to acoustic music which is still very intrusive on
both weekend days and has driven me from my garden and is audible in my home .

> | believe the car park is not a suitable venue for drinking and music of any sort And once
restrictions are lifted the business can return to its previous indoor format .

> The nature of the live music and sporting events leads to noise pollution from not just the event
but also the audience and supporters and the football supporters in particular are very loud and can
shout abusive language .

>

> | hope you can support me and decline the variation to this licence

>

> Regards G Rattray

>

>
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